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October 20, 2023 @ :

TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator %\
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director
RE: Request for paving to complete Fenmore Road

At their regular meeting of October 12, 2023 the Planning Board reviewed the above petition and
unanimously passed a motion to recommend that the unpaved portion of Fenmore Road be paved
noting that the engineering design needs to incorporate best management practices for stormwater
management.
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